
 

 

November 1, 2022  

 

To:  Members of the Public Safety & Governance Committee   

From:  Sheryl M. M. Long, City Manager    202202034 

Subject: Presentation – Citywide Traffic Blitz 

 

Attached is a presentation regarding the Citywide Traffic Blitz. 

 

 

 

cc: Colonel Teresa A. Theetge, Interim Police Chief 

  

 

Attachment 


